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Re: EB-2009-0266: Request for a second extension in filing responses to Board Staff and 
VECC Supplemental IRs 
 
Due to unforeseen events, one of Hearst’s key external consultants at Elenchus has had to take 
a short, unexpected leave of absence to tend to personal matters. As a result, Hearst has been 
unable to complete specific sections of its responses to both VECC and board staff’ 
supplemental IRs. 
 
Hearst expects this resource to be back at work on November 17th and therefore respectfully 
requests that a short second extension be granted.   
 
Hearst is confident that it will be able to file its responses by end of day November 22, 2010 
  
Hearst would like to take this opportunity to thanks all participants for their understanding in this 
matter. 
 
Regards, 
 

 


